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I oppose Senate bill 78!!  People have the right to build whatever size home they 

want and can afford.  Just because a young couple starting out starts with a small 

home does not mean that when their family is considerably larger (6+ children) that 

should have to stay in the same size home if their home, if rebuilding or for any 

reason, including natural disasters and/or wild fires.  Smaller homes are wonderful for 

a significant number of people, but not all people could survive being couped up in a 

small home!  Some people need additional space for their hobbies, their extended 

and/or blended families, their work and other personal reasons. 

 

The government should have NO say about where people live or the size of their 

home!!  It is a personal choice, not a government choice.  I consider this a direct 

attack on people's rights to life, liberty and the pursuit of happiness!  Oregonians 

deserve the freedom to rebuild their homes without unnecessary restrictions that 

infringe on their property rights.  

 

I request this measure be voted down! 


